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Wednesday 25th May, 2022 

Update for Parents and Carers – School Start and Finish Times 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As a result of our parent and staff questionnaires, alongside pupil voice, our staggered start and finish times will come 

to an end after May Half-Term. 

This means, that from Monday 6th June, after half-term, our school timings will be as follows for every class: 

Start Time:    8.50 a.m.   

Home Time:  3.30 p.m.   Friday Home Time:  2.35 p.m.  

Soft Start Time:  Children in Years 1 - 6 are able to enter school between 8.40 – 8.50 a.m. 

Please note that the doors for children in 2 Year Olds, Nursery and Reception will open at 8.50 a.m., with no 

Soft Start, as before the pandemic. 

Years 1 - 6 doors will close at 8.50 a.m.  Should your child in Years 1 - 6 arrive at school after 8.50 a.m., they will be 

marked as late.  Please ensure that your child arrives on time to school. 

Front Yard Gates will open at 8.35 a.m. in readiness for Soft Start, then reopened at 3.25 p.m.in readiness for home 

time, and at 2.30 p.m. on a Friday. 

Middle Yard Gates will open for home time at 3.25 p.m. and 2.30 p.m. on a Friday. 

On the Middle Yard, parents must continue to stand behind the coned areas so that there is enough space for classes 

of children to enter and exit school.  Children on the Middle Yard will enter and exit using the same doors as they 

currently use. 

On the Front Yard, parents must wait near the railings, so that classes of children have enough space to enter and exit 

school.  Children will already know where to gather, in their year groups, at the beginning and end of school.   

For parents who collect and drop off children in 2 Year Olds and Nursery on a lunchtime, these arrangements will 

remain the same. 

Should you have any questions, please contact our School Office. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton   

Head Teacher  


